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Top DEP Stories 
 
Bradford Era: DEP accepting applications for environmental education projects 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-accepting-applications-for-environmental-education-
projects/article_26aee0a8-63cf-11ef-8055-9b2ca6356fa2.html 
 
New Castle News: Shapiro, mineworkers create apprenticeship to plug oil, gas wells 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/shapiro-mineworkers-create-apprenticeship-to-plug-
oil-gas-wells/article_b513dc0a-1138-503d-94e7-e592409b9af6.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Shapiro, Mine Workers create apprenticeship to plug oil, gas wells 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/shapiro-mine-workers-create-apprenticeship-to-plug-oil-gas-
wells/article_338b7735-a686-573c-8829-625af7f1810c.html 
 
WTAE: Code Orange Air Quality Alert for Pittsburgh region Tuesday 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-air-quality-code-orange-august-27/61976587 
 
WPXI: Tuesday could be hottest day of August; Code Orange Air Quality Alert in effect 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/tuesday-could-be-hottest-day-august-code-orange-air-quality-alert-
effect/PZDKT67WKRBEFGALRENCVBNAZQ/ 
 
WPXI: Code Orange Air Quality Action Day declared for Tuesday 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/code-orange-air-quality-action-day-declared-
tuesday/VO2I5NG7QBHCLM5UTGGUEGFY3Y/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: DEP offers grants to promote environmental education 
https://www.cpbj.com/dep-offers-grants-to-promote-environmental-education/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Prevent tick bites and Lyme disease 
https://www.dailyitem.com/multimedia/videos/news/prevent-tick-bites-and-lyme-
disease/video_6640f208-63dc-11ef-ac84-13ea1f601e6d.html 
 
Bradford Era: DEP accepting applications for environmental education projects 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-accepting-applications-for-environmental-education-
projects/article_26aee0a8-63cf-11ef-8055-9b2ca6356fa2.html  
 
 
Mentions 
 
WJET-TV: Environmental groups raise concerns over proposed plastic recycling facility 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/environmental-groups-raise-concerns-over-proposed-
plastic-recycling-facility/ 
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WICU-TV: Environmentalists Push Back Against Funding for Erie Plastics Recycling Plant 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/51290771/environmentalists-push-back-against-funding-for-erie-
plastics-recycling-plant 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Shapiro, mineworkers create apprenticeship to plug oil, gas wells 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/shapiro-mineworkers-create-apprenticeship-to-plug-oil-gas-
wells/article_bd8f7def-ce1e-56bf-bd98-bfca51b03c9f.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Watershed group opposes renewed permit for Donegal-area mine discharge 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/watershed-group-opposes-renewed-permit-for-donegal-area-
mine-discharge/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Tom Pike: Shapiro needs to step up his environmental game 
https://triblive.com/opinion/tom-pike-shapiro-needs-to-step-up-his-environmental-game/ 
 
Lancaster Online: Nearly half of Lancaster County residents have water with elevated 'forever chemicals' 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/nearly-half-of-lancaster-county-residents-have-water-with-
elevated-forever-chemicals/article_ee9c2542-63b8-11ef-bc09-0f2d4b0885f9.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Shapiro, mineworkers create apprenticeship to plug oil and gas wells 
https://www.dailyitem.com/cnhi_network/shapiro-mineworkers-create-apprenticeship-to-plug-oil-gas-
wells/article_864bbe1b-9294-51cf-abdf-e57ce90af529.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: State DEP signs off on booster pumps for Sidler Hill 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/082624/page/1/story/state-dep-signs-off-on-booster-
pumps-for-sidler-hill 
 
 
East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
Post-Gazette: East Palestine officials scrutinize DOJ settlement, demand more long-term protections for 
residents 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2024/08/25/east-palestine-train-derailment-doj-epa-
settlement/stories/202408210086 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Penn State News: Ask an expert: Climate, weather and energy in the 2024 presidential election 
https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/ask-expert-climate-weather-and-energy-2024-presidential-
election/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Leaf peeper alert: Bucks County tops in U.S. for fall foliage in 2024 
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https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2024/08/27/bucks-county-fall-foliage-is-top-in-us-for-
leaf-peeping-travel-leisure-fall-travel-visitbuckscouny/74954574007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Teacher transforms into scientist during weeklong mission aboard ship on Lake Erie 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/goodness/2024/08/27/franklin-regional-great-lakes-guardian-
science-literacy-microplastics/stories/202408250117 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: A true nature park would be better in Hempfield 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-a-true-nature-park-would-be-better-in-hempfield/ 
 
York Daily Record: By sparing rare magnolia grove, Stewartstown developer sacrifices profit for 
preservation 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2024/08/27/developer-saving-rare-magnolia-over-profit-for-
environmental-preservation-nikolay-ratajczak-sofia/74907809007/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Union County Conservation District hosts field day on soil health 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/union-county-conservation-district-hosts-field-day-on-soil-
health/article_84e8c1fa-6179-11ef-94be-77972a09d90b.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Trees may plug budget hole; Danville council to seek insight on allowing 
logging to avoid tax hike 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/082524/page/1/story/trees-may-plug-budget-hole  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: MARC director: Borough needs only council’s OK for logging 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/082524/page/8/story/marc-director-borough-needs-
only-councils-ok-for-logging 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: MARC wants to set record straight on borough seeking forester 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/marc-wants-to-set-record-straight-on-borough-seeking-
forester/article_09498066-6403-11ef-8ebd-b35ec7b8a37e.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: East Buffalo Township to use $2,400 grant to plant trees in park 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/east-buffalo-township-to-use-2-400-grant-to-plant-trees-in-
park/article_197ff624-63c5-11ef-b8a4-5361ffb6e1f4.html 
 
 
Energy 
 
Corry Journal: Work on Clymer bridge continues; solar project still on hold 
https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_e9b53588-5fed-11ef-98d4-bb4a04874742.html 
 
WESA: The new tax credits for home solar and energy efficiency you might not know about 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-08-27/irs-clean-energy-tax-credits-solar-heat-pump 
 
Post-Gazette: Hungry for clean energy, Meta looks to a new type of geothermal 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2024/08/26/clean-energy-facebook-geothermal-
data-center/stories/202408260088 
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Pennlive: Troubling times are ahead for American energy 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2024/08/troubling-times-are-ahead-for-american-energy-
opinion.html 
 
Lancaster Online: Penn Manor school board votes down solar panels, introduces new administrators 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/penn-manor-school-board-votes-down-solar-panels-
introduces-new-administrators/article_ee0cfeaa-617c-11ef-98f7-8368bd8fba53.html 
 
Reading Eagle: State must continue progress toward more clean energy 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/08/27/letter-state-must-continue-progress-toward-more-clean-
energy/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Report sheds light on Pennsylvania’s energy dilemma 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/opinion/editorials/2024/08/report-sheds-light-on-pennsylvanias-
energy-dilemma/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Push for electric vehicles is government overreach 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/08/27/letter-push-for-electric-vehicles-is-government-overreach/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: HASD celebrates energy-efficient upgrades 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/hasd-celebrates-energy-efficient-
upgrades/article_5b3ccfa6-63d9-11ef-9fe6-372c6ef04909.html 
 
WITF: The new tax credits for home solar and energy efficiency you might not know about 
https://www.witf.org/2024/08/27/the-new-tax-credits-for-home-solar-and-energy-efficiency-you-
might-not-know-about/ 
 
WITF: New state grant program means solar panels could bring deeper savings to cash-strapped Philly 
schools 
https://www.witf.org/2024/08/26/new-state-grant-program-means-solar-panels-could-bring-deeper-
savings-to-cash-strapped-philly-schools/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Solar fields approved, but with conditions 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/082424/page/1/story/solar-fields-approved-but-with-
conditions 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
WHYY: Philly is creating its own environmental justice mapping tool with input from residents 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-environmental-justice-mapping-tool/ 
 
 
Mining 
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State gets $1 million to dig into critical mineral research 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-
state/article291493220.html#campaignName=statecollege_morning_newsletter 
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Oil and Gas 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Report: Valley gas prices drop 8 cents in past week 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/report-valley-gas-prices-drop-8-cents-in-past-week/article_3f7fc03e-
63d9-11ef-bb17-37a16552e8dd.html 
 
 
PFAS 
 
WCAU News 10: How officials are handling ‘forever chemicals' in water across the region 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/investigations/how-officials-are-handling-forever-chemicals-in-
water-across-the-region/3952402/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: ‘Let’s get this done’: Firefighters at higher risk for cancers, so union is 
providing screenings 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/08/lets-get-this-done-firefighters-at-higher-risk-for-
cancers-so-union-is-providing-screenings/ 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
WHYY: Mosquito-borne illnesses discovered throughout Philadelphia region 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-mosquito-illnessess-west-nile-virus-encephalitis/ 
 
Tribune-Review: West Nile virus infections reported in 7 Westmoreland communities 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/west-nile-virus-infections-reported-in-7-westmoreland-
communities/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Curb appeal: Springdale businesswoman pitches idea to clean up Pittsburgh Street 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/curb-appeal-springdale-businesswoman-pitches-idea-to-
clean-up-pittsburgh-street/ 
 
Lancaster Online: Is it legal to pick through other people's trash? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/is-it-legal-to-pick-through-other-peoples-trash-lancaster-
watchdog/article_090dde5e-6411-11ef-86d0-b7be6c319f48.html 
 
Lancaster Online: Ephrata Borough awards trash and recycling contract 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/ephrata-borough-awards-trash-and-recycling-
contract/article_6ebb7694-5a98-11ef-9fac-abb4f8deb89c.html 
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Water 
 
Citizens' Voice: $1.2 million Brookside Levee project begins Tuesday in Wilkes-Barre 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/1-2-million-brookside-levee-project-begins-tuesday-in-wilkes-
barre/article_e298f97e-63d5-11ef-bbcc-eb8c838772f8.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Chester receiver looks to monetize water, stormwater and sewer systems 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/08/26/chester-receiver-looks-to-monetize-water-stormwater-and-
sewer-systems/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Chester receiver proposes selling water authorities to help rescue the city from 
bankruptcy 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/chester-water-authority-sale-bankruptcy-aqua-pennsylvania-
20240826.html 
 
WHYY: Chester receiver aims to monetize bankrupt city’s water assets. Chester Water Authority vows to 
fight it 
https://whyy.org/articles/chester-receiver-water-assets/ 
 
Erie Times: Lake Erie Water levels to drop in the fall. How do they compare to historic levels? 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/08/26/predicted-lake-erie-water-levels-for-remainder-
2024/74814748007/ 
 
Bradford Era: Potter County bridge preservation underway 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/potter-county-bridge-preservation-underway/article_d8cf23e6-
63d0-11ef-ac47-a38d70a74534.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Zelienople becomes last to join stormwater authority 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240826/zelienople-becomes-last-to-join-stormwater-authority/ 
 
WICU-TV: PennDOT to Build New Route 20 Bridge over Twenty Mile Creek Near N.Y. State Line 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/51289961/penndot-to-build-new-route-20-bridge-over-twenty-
mile-creek-near-ny-state-line 
 
WTAE: Large water main break leaves hole in the road in Green Tree 
https://www.wtae.com/article/large-water-main-break-leaves-hole-in-the-road-in-green-tree/61981601 
 
WPXI: Massive water main break impacts service in Green Tree 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/massive-water-main-break-impacts-service-green-
tree/XNUISAA4QJASFIHSMZWYEJEX6E/ 
 
WJAC: Youghiogheny River Lake sees drastic drop in water levels, ending boating season early 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/docks-removed-early-at-youghiogheny-river-lake-as-water-levels-see-
drastic-drops# 
 
Allegheny Front: 120,000 pounds of debris pulled from Pittsburgh’s rivers in ongoing cleanup 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/120000-pounds-of-debris-pulled-from-pittsburghs-rivers-in-ongoing-
cleanup/ 

https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/1-2-million-brookside-levee-project-begins-tuesday-in-wilkes-barre/article_e298f97e-63d5-11ef-bbcc-eb8c838772f8.html
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/1-2-million-brookside-levee-project-begins-tuesday-in-wilkes-barre/article_e298f97e-63d5-11ef-bbcc-eb8c838772f8.html
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/08/26/chester-receiver-looks-to-monetize-water-stormwater-and-sewer-systems/
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/08/26/chester-receiver-looks-to-monetize-water-stormwater-and-sewer-systems/
https://www.inquirer.com/business/chester-water-authority-sale-bankruptcy-aqua-pennsylvania-20240826.html
https://www.inquirer.com/business/chester-water-authority-sale-bankruptcy-aqua-pennsylvania-20240826.html
https://whyy.org/articles/chester-receiver-water-assets/
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/08/26/predicted-lake-erie-water-levels-for-remainder-2024/74814748007/
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/08/26/predicted-lake-erie-water-levels-for-remainder-2024/74814748007/
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/potter-county-bridge-preservation-underway/article_d8cf23e6-63d0-11ef-ac47-a38d70a74534.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/potter-county-bridge-preservation-underway/article_d8cf23e6-63d0-11ef-ac47-a38d70a74534.html
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240826/zelienople-becomes-last-to-join-stormwater-authority/
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/51289961/penndot-to-build-new-route-20-bridge-over-twenty-mile-creek-near-ny-state-line
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/51289961/penndot-to-build-new-route-20-bridge-over-twenty-mile-creek-near-ny-state-line
https://www.wtae.com/article/large-water-main-break-leaves-hole-in-the-road-in-green-tree/61981601
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/massive-water-main-break-impacts-service-green-tree/XNUISAA4QJASFIHSMZWYEJEX6E/
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/massive-water-main-break-impacts-service-green-tree/XNUISAA4QJASFIHSMZWYEJEX6E/
https://wjactv.com/news/local/docks-removed-early-at-youghiogheny-river-lake-as-water-levels-see-drastic-drops
https://wjactv.com/news/local/docks-removed-early-at-youghiogheny-river-lake-as-water-levels-see-drastic-drops
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/120000-pounds-of-debris-pulled-from-pittsburghs-rivers-in-ongoing-cleanup/
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/120000-pounds-of-debris-pulled-from-pittsburghs-rivers-in-ongoing-cleanup/


 
Allegheny Front: Pa. schools get nearly $1 million to tackle lead contamination in drinking water 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-schools-lead-drinking-water-federal-funding/ 
 
Gettysburg Times: Flowing sewer at issue in Franklin 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_3e68e6fe-6289-11ef-9089-ebd035fc960f.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Sewer project on Route 45 in Union County next week 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/sewer-project-on-route-45-in-union-county-next-
week/article_d256f86c-6179-11ef-b8bb-d3de28945afc.html 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: At Nanty Glo hearing, municipal officials tell state reps they need more help getting 
grants 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/at-nanty-glo-hearing-municipal-officials-tell-state-reps-they-need-
more-help-getting-grants/article_f064f28a-63f1-11ef-8d71-2b3ed9da470a.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Heat prompts Pittsburgh Public Schools to change schedule at 37 facilities without AC 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/heat-prompts-pittsburgh-public-schools-to-change-schedule-at-37-
facilities-without-ac/ 
 
Penn State News: Penn State launches new online, non-credit certificate in sustainability 
https://www.psu.edu/news/penn-state-sustainability/story/penn-state-launches-new-online-non-
credit-certificate/1 
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